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Serendipity Quilts Jan 22 2022 Save those scraps! Discover the joy and freedom of creating
collage-style quilts without rules and measurements. Get hands-on instruction from an awardwinning artist who believes creating with your instincts will produce gorgeous results every
time.
The Three Princes of Serendip Nov 27 2019 Retelling of the a story of three princes from
Serendip and their journeys.
Serendipity Apr 24 2022
Serendipity Dec 21 2021 "Many of the findings in the book . . . are classics of ecology. . .
. A rare and delightful insight into timely science."—Jane Lubchenco, Nature "Estes's
refreshing narrative deftly weaves rigorous science with personal reflection to create an
absorbing and introspective read that is equal parts memoir, ecological textbook, and
motivational guidebook for young ecologists."—Science To newly minted biologist James Estes,
the sea otters he was studying in the leafy kelp forests off the coast of Alaska appeared to
have an unbalanced relationship with their greater environment. Gorging themselves on the sea
urchins that grazed among the kelp, these small charismatic mammals seemed to give little
back in return. But as Estes dug deeper, he unearthed a far more complex relationship between
the otter and its underwater environment, discovering that otters play a critical role in
driving positive ecosystem dynamics. While teasing out the connective threads, he began to
question our assumptions about ecological relationships. These questions would ultimately
inspire a lifelong quest to better understand the surprising complexity of our natural world
and the unexpected ways we discover it. Serendipity tells the story of James Estes’s life as
a naturalist and the concepts that have driven his interest in researching the ecological
role of top-level predators. Using the relationships between sea otters, kelp, and sea
urchins as a touchstone, Estes retraces his investigations of numerous other species,
ecosystems, and ecological processes in an attempt to discover why ecologists can learn so
many details about the systems in which they work and yet understand so little about the
broader processes that influence these systems. Part memoir, part natural history, and deeply
inquisitive, Serendipity will entertain and inform readers as it raises thoughtful questions
about our relationship with the natural world.
The House of Serendipity Book 1: Sequins and Secrets Jul 28 2022 Welcome to The House of
Serendipity, where friendships are fashioned and destinies designed amongst the ballgowns,
tiaras and trifles! Introducing a gorgeously glamorous new series filled with 1920s period
detail, perfect for fans of Katherine Woodfine and Robin Stevens. Meet Myrtle Mathers and
Sylvia Cartwright: two girls from different worlds bonded by a passion for fashion! They know
that the perfect outfit can make dreams come true, and their dazzling designs are the talk of
1920s London... So when Agapantha Portland-Prince wants to escape her glamorous debutante
ball for a life of adventure, it's their magical talents she needs. But can the girls make
all their secret dreams a reality, or will this be the most stylish scandal of the century?
Discover the divine designs that make dreams come true with full-page fashion illustrations.
Serendipity Oct 19 2021 Many of the things discovered by accident are important in our
everyday lives: Teflon, Velcro, nylon, x-rays, penicillin, safety glass, sugar substitutes,
and polyethylene and other plastics. And we owe a debt to accident for some of our deepest
scientific knowledge, including Newton's theory of gravitation, the Big Bang theory of

Creation, and the discovery of DNA. Even the Rosetta Stone, the Dead Sea Scrolls, and the
ruins of Pompeii came to light through chance. This book tells the fascinating stories of
these and other discoveries and reveals how the inquisitive human mind turns accident into
discovery. Written for the layman, yet scientifically accurate, this illuminating collection
of anecdotes portrays invention and discovery as quintessentially human acts, due in part to
curiosity, perserverance, and luck.
Serendipity Feb 29 2020 I am constantly humbled by the blessings bestowed upon me. This book
is a collection of my thoughts, as I came upon one of life's unexpected little gifts; a gift
that I would like to share with you. Maya
The Science of Serendipity Jun 26 2022 Innovation. The word might make you think of Silicon
Valley. But innovation isn’t the sole province of start-ups. They didn’t invent it, and
they’re not always the ones from which we can best learn. As Matt Kingdon argues in The
Science of Serendipity, it’s corporate innovators battling within large, established
organisations who are the field’s real heroes. Tapping into 20 years of experience on the
front lines of innovation—bringing new products and services to market and helping
organisations become more creative—Kingdon dissects the ways in which corporations are
continually reborn. He looks at the anatomy of innovation, asking: How do time-pressed
executives go about taking risks? How do they prepare to see—and seize—opportunity? And how
do you place humans, with all of their fears and foibles, at the heart of commercial success?
In a conversational, jargon-free style built on a practitioner’s observations and anecdotes,
The Science of Serendipity traces the dilemmas that executives in a wide variety of firms
face. It details the steps taken to overcome the issues and get great ideas across the finish
line. If you’re looking for a guide in your fight against the corporate machine, this is the
business book for you. Matt Kingdon is the Co-founder, Chairman, and Chief Enthusiast of What
If! Innovation Partners. For 20 years, What If! has partnered with the world’s most
successful, forward-looking companies—businesses such as Barclays, Four Seasons, Google,
PepsiCo, Pfizer, and Virgin—to galvanise innovation and deliver impact. Its 250 inventors
work across the Americas, Europe, and Asia.
The Travels and Adventures of Serendipity Sep 17 2021 From the names of cruise lines and
bookstores to an Australian ranch and a nudist camp outside of Atlanta, the word
serendipity--that happy blend of wisdom and luck by which something is discovered not quite
by accident--is today ubiquitous. This book traces the word's eventful history from its 1754
coinage into the twentieth century--chronicling along the way much of what we now call the
natural and social sciences. The book charts where the term went, with whom it resided, and
how it fared. We cross oceans and academic specialties and meet those people, both famous and
now obscure, who have used and abused serendipity. We encounter a linguistic sage, walk down
the illustrious halls of the Harvard Medical School, attend the (serendipitous) birth of
penicillin, and meet someone who "manages serendipity" for the U.S. Navy. The story of
serendipity is fascinating; that of The Travels and Adventures of Serendipity, equally so.
Written in the 1950s by already-eminent sociologist Robert Merton and Elinor Barber, the
book--though occasionally and most tantalizingly cited--was intentionally never published.
This is all the more curious because it so remarkably anticipated subsequent battles over
research and funding--many of which centered on the role of serendipity in science. Finally,
shortly after his ninety-first birthday, following Barber's death and preceding his own by
but a little, Merton agreed to expand and publish this major work. Beautifully written, the
book is permeated by the prodigious intellectual curiosity and generosity that characterized
Merton's influential On the Shoulders of Giants. Absolutely entertaining as the history of a
word, the book is also tremendously important to all who value the miracle of intellectual
discovery. It represents Merton's lifelong protest against that rhetoric of science that
defines discovery as anything other than a messy blend of inspiration, perspiration, error,
and happy chance--anything other than serendipity.
Serendipity Bible Aug 05 2020 For group and personal study is this New International
Version, 10th anniversary edition. The Serendipity Bible features over 200 studies for small
groups and complete NIV text.
Serendipity Jan 28 2020 A warm and laugh-out-loud funny story of one woman's brave quest to
avoid true love. Best friends Hero and Sunday are holidaying in New York when Sunday
persuades the normally conservative Hero to don a siren-red wig and the persona of Lola, a doanything-anywhere-anytime trapeze artist. Disguised as Lola, Hero crosses paths - and a whole
lot more - with gorgeous Oscar. Sparks fly, but Hero can't admit to Oscar that she's not who
he thinks she is. Flash forward two years and Hero is back in Sydney, and in a relationship
with arch conservative boyfriend Pelham. Life is comfortable, stable. Until she bumps into

Oscar, that is. He's determined to pursue and win her back into his arms. He's also convinced
that Hero is more like her alter ego Lola than she'd like to admit. No matter how hard Oscar
tries, however, Hero insists that she's nothing like Lola, and she's not even slightly
interested in him. Or so she keeps telling herself - and anyone else who'll listen. But does
she protest too much? From the best-selling author of Love Struck and The Wish List comes a
sparkling story about fate, love, cocktails and gorilla-grams.
Exploring an Unknown Graph by a Team of Robots Using Serendipity Rendezvous Algorithms Jun
14 2021 Dependence on a team of robots to carry out the exploration missions has many
benefits such as speeding up the missions; provided that the coordination among robots is
maintained. Many circumstances limit the communication which is crucial for the coordination
among robots (e.g. impenetrable barriers, high temperature etc.). A periodic rendezvous
strategy is considered in this dissertation a work-around in order to overlap communication
ranges of the robots. Attending these periodic rendezvous sessions requires that the robots
interrupt their current exploration progress periodically and traverse back to the rendezvous
points (i.e. Interruptibility). During their trips to these points, they do not gain new
knowledge since they cross already explored parts of the area. Therefore, using rendezvous
strategies improves the team behaviour but has a negative impact on the time efficiency.
Serendipity Rendezvous – the contribution of this dissertation - invests the dedicated time
of Interruptibility trip in the inter-coordination among the robots by finding a serendipity
path. This path is where the robot, which runs Serendipity Rendezvous, meets its colleagues
accidentally on its way to the rendezvous point. The evaluation results show that Serendipity
Rendezvous is able to mitigate the negative impact of Interruptibility while maintaining its
positive impacts. Moreover, it provides a balance utilization of robots for the exploration
activities. These results are achieved without affecting the already scheduled rendezvous.
Hence, Serendipity Rendezvous optimizes periodic rendezvous sessions as long as the margin of
the gaining knowledge by meeting other robots on the serendipity path is considered rewarded
for the robots which run Serendipity Rendezvous.
Serendipity Jul 04 2020 A large sea creature discovers she has important work to do as
guardian of all the seas.
Serendipity Solos Sep 25 2019 A volume of nine solo songs on a variety of themes, written
especially for young singers by the talented Lin Marsh. These solo songs, with piano
accompaniment, are ideal for school singing, concerts, music examinations and festivals.
Previously published by Piper Publications, Serendipity Solos are now available under a Faber
imprint in a fresh new edition.
The Summer of Serendipity Aug 29 2022 'Wonderfully romantic, full of mystery and magic. I
fell in love with Ballykiltara!' - Cathy Bramley You'll find a warm welcome in this magical
story from Ali McNamara, bestselling author of Daisy's Vintage Cornish Camper Van and From
Notting Hill with Love, Actually ------------------------------------- One summer, property
seeker, Serendipity Parker finds herself on the beautiful west coast of Ireland, hunting for
a home for a wealthy Irish client. But when she finds the perfect house in the small town of
Ballykiltara, there's a problem; nobody seems to know who owns it. 'The Welcome House' is a
local legend. Its front door is always open for those in need of shelter, and there's always
a plentiful supply of food in the cupboards for the hungry or poor. While Ren desperately
tries to find the owner to see if she can negotiate a sale, she begins to delve deeper into
the history and legends that surround the old house and the town. But for a woman who has
always been focussed on her work, she's remarkably distracted by Finn, the attractive manager
of the local hotel. But will she ever discover the real truth behind the mysterious 'Welcome
House'? Or will the house cast its magical spell over Ren and help her to find true
happiness? ------------------------------------------ 'Breathtakingly scenic, full of love,
friendship, romance, magic... made me want to move to Ballykiltara right away' - Alex Brown,
author of The Secret of Orchard Cottage What readers are saying about The Summer of
Serendipity 'A really heartwarming novel' - The Booktrail 'Make sure you pack it into your
case for any summer trips you might be planning' - t*rexes and tiaras 'A magical read full of
mystery, romance and mythical Irish charm. This summery novel will make you look at your own
life with new eyes and see that spark of magic in the stories that surround you every day' Laura Bambrey Books 'An enticing novel, bringing together a wonderful story, filled with
friendly, realistic characters, gorgeous scenery, and a little bit of magic' - Whispering
Stories 'Another warm and funny love story from Ali and I highly recommend escaping with it
this summer' - One More Page
Serendipity: from Truffles and Champagne to Corn Flakes and Coffee: Stories of Accidental
Success Jun 02 2020 Did you know that your morning coffee could be thanks to a herd of

energetic goats? Or that a forgotten ingredient is behind the invention of the beloved
brownie? Who got the fright of their life discovering corn could pop? And which popular soft
drink first started out as a medicinal syrup? Oscar Farinetti, founder of high-end global
food chain Eataly, presents this collection of insightful and entertaining interviews with
leading artisan food producers, chefs, inventors and CEOs around the world. Reflecting on the
accidental discoveries that gave birth to some of the world's most well-known gastronomic
delights - including Nutella, the humble sandwich, french fries, the ice-cream cone, rum and
balsamic vinegar - these serendipitous tales ponder humankind's never-ending quest to
discover something new, and remind us that our mistakes, our flaws, our failures, can often
be the most necessary ingredient in finding success.
The Art of Serendipity Oct 07 2020 Serendipity and creativity are both broad, widely
disputed, and yet consistently popular concepts which are relevant to understanding the
positive aspects of our daily lives and even human progress in the arts and sciences. The
chapters in this book reflects a variety of theoretical and practical approaches to
serendipity in various domains, including creative problem solving, sculpture, writing,
theatre and design. Chapter authors address issues such as the nature of the ‘prepared mind’,
the role of accidents, serendipity as a skill or way of engaging with the world and, indeed,
how serendipity works as a concept and practice in relation to the dynamic flow of the
creative system. Those who wish to explore the nature of chance in art and creativity, as
well as in their daily lives, will find much to ponder in these pages.
Serendipity Nov 07 2020 From Purgatory To Damnation. Some one-night stands are bad, and some
are just epic moments of fail. Two pump chumps, three-inch champions, guys who still live in
the basement of their Mom's house; these are bad. Having sex with a slumming Archangel and
ending up in Purgatory? Way, way worse. After being rescued from Purgatory by an unlikely
ally, Serendipity thought she could go back to living out her immortal years in relative
obscurity. But then her stomach begins to swell, and she has to face the fact that she'd
become impossibly pregnant. For the first time in her long life, she felt real fear. When her
allies smuggle her into the protection of Damnation MC, an Outlaw Motorcycle Club with more
than a few secrets of their own, she can add unwanted attraction to her list of problems.
Judas, dark and mysterious, the President of the MC has no time for Sera or her problems.
Cain, his tattooed exterior hiding a damaged heart. Solomon, a ladies man with a beautiful
face and a blood-soaked past. Goliath, crazed and brutal, who hates women and seemed to hate
Serendipity in particular. Now Sera has to decide if she can trust them, or if the only
person she can trust to save her child is herself. SERENDIPITY is a spin-off of the Hell's
Redemption Trilogy but can be read stand-alone. This is Book 1 in the Damnation MC Duology.
SERENDIPITY is a Reverse Harem romance, contains M/M scenes, some scenes that may make
readers uncomfortable, enough profanity to make a nun blush and ends on a cliffhanger.
The Art of Serendipity Mar 31 2020 Serendipity and creativity are both broad, widely
disputed, and yet consistently popular concepts, relevant to understanding the positive
aspects of our daily lives and even human progress in the arts and sciences. The chapters in
this book reflects a variety of theoretical and practical approaches to serendipity in
various domains, including creative problem solving, sculpture, writing, theatre and design.
Chapter authors address issues such as the nature of the prepared mind, the role of
accidents, serendipity as a skill or way of engaging with the world and, indeed, how
serendipity works as a concept and in practice in relation to the dynamic flow of the
creative system. Those who wish to explore the nature of chance in art and creativity, as
well as in their daily lives, will find much to ponder in these pages. Wendy Ross is a Senior
Lecturer at London Metropolitan University. Her main topic of research is the role of
material serendipity in higher cognitive processes such as insight problem solving and
creativity. Samantha Copeland is an Assistant Professor in Ethics and Philosophy of
Technology, at Delft University of Technology, and founding Co-Chair of the Serendipity
Society. She works on ethical issues in transformative contexts, such as resilience planning
and engineering, the development and application of emerging medical technologies, and
transdisciplinary research.
The Serendipity Mindset Oct 31 2022 Good luck isn’t just chance—it can be learned and
leveraged—and The Serendipity Mindset explains how you can use serendipity to make life
better at work, at home—everywhere. Many of us believe that the great turning points and
opportunities in our lives happen by chance, that they’re out of our control. Often we think
that successful people—and successful companies and organizations—are simply luckier than the
rest of us. Good fortune—serendipity—just seems to happen to them. Is that true? Or are some
people better at creating the conditions for coincidences to arise and taking advantage of

them when they do? How can we connect the dots of seemingly random events to improve our
lives? In The Serendipity Mindset, Christian Busch explains that serendipity isn’t about luck
in the sense of simple randomness. It’s about seeing links that others don’t, combining these
observations in unexpected and strategic ways, and learning how to detect the moments when
apparently random or unconnected ideas merge to form new opportunities. Busch explores
serendipity from a rational and scientific perspective and argues that there are identifiable
approaches we can use to foster the conditions to let serendipity grow. Drawing from biology,
chemistry, management, and information systems, and using examples of people from all walks
of life, Busch illustrates how serendipity works and explains how we can train our own
serendipity muscle and use it to turn the unexpected into opportunity. Once we understand
serendipity, Busch says, we become curators of it, and luck becomes something that no longer
just happens to us—it becomes a force that we can grasp, shape, and hone. Full of exciting
ideas and strategies, The Serendipity Mindset offers a clear blueprint for how we can
cultivate serendipity to increase innovation, influence, and opportunity in every aspect of
our lives.
The House of Serendipity Dec 09 2020 Fans of Shannon Hale's Princess Academy series and
budding fashionistas everywhere will love this charming, delightful middle-grade novel about
two girls with a talent for dressmaking set in 1920s London. The perfect dress can change
everything. When talented young tailor Myrtle Mathers becomes a maid for the Cartwright
family, she thinks her days of sketching and stitching are over for good. That is, until
Sylvia Cartwright runs into a big problem--her older sister's debutante ball is about to be
ruined by a truly horrendous dress. Desperate, Sylvia calls on Myrtle to help her save the
night, and a serendipitous partnership begins. Their design catches the eye of London's
debutantes, so when one practically begs Myrtle and Sylvia to dress her, the two girls make a
plan: create something special for her without revealing their true identities. If people
find out what Myrtle and Sylvia are up to, it could spell disaster for the girls' futures.
But as it turns out, the debutante is looking for more than just a gorgeous outfit--she needs
a disguise that will help her escape high-society life forever. And for Myrtle and Sylvia,
what starts as a plan to prove their design skills soon becomes a secret mission to defy
expectations. A fabulous, fantastical adventure through 1920s London, this delightful series
opener celebrates the magic of friendship, fashion, and being yourself.
Serendipity Mar 12 2021 Here are practical, easy-to-read essays that portray what one
practitioner perceives happens in psychotherapy. He reports his perceptions in a style that
is both admittedly subjective and is easy to understand. What Einstein is reported to have
said about the universe seems applicable to all of life, and to psychotherapy: "When I stand
at the edge of the universe and look out it appears to be more like a great idea than a great
machine." In listening to troubled people he works with every day, he jots down ideas for
monographs and eventually writes up some of them. Out of some five hundred of these ideas,
here are 65 which he calls "discoveries" or "observations" or "solutions to problems." They
are "Serendipitous" in that they appeared unexpectedly along the traveled way. His main
reason for writing them is so his children (both of whom are successful psychotherapists),
and his students will remember some of his thoughts and his ideas of how therapy works. About
his therapy he says, "I use lots of metaphors in my work, ala Milton Erickson. Central in
this book, as in my practice, is an emphasis on Communication. As a Transactional Analyst,
first trained in Psychoanalysis, I hold Sigmund FreudOs two basic ideas sacred: 1) the
causative nature of all behavior, and 2) the importance of the unconscious. Hence my interest
in Dream Analysis and Body Language. And because I firmly believe 'The way you talk is the
way you is,' I place a lot of emphasis on semantics."
Serendipity Jul 16 2021 Louise Shaffer brings to life three generations of Italian American
women in this stunning novel of surprises, secrets, and serendipity. A child of theatrical
royalty, Carrie Manning is having a hard time getting her own act together. Thirty-seven,
aimless, and having just buried a famous mother she never understood, she is desperate to
uncover her family’s mysterious past in the hopes that it will help her understand herself.
Carrie’s search reveals the fascinating life stories of her estranged grandmother Lu, a
glamorous Broadway star whose dreams came with a price; her great grandmother Mifalda, who
gave up everything to come to America as a sixteen-year-old Italian bride; and her father,
Bobby, the charismatic Broadway genius who wrote some of Lu’s greatest musicals and died
tragically young. At the heart of Carrie’s discoveries lies the reason for her mother’s
complicated life, and a dark secret that has been buried for thirty years.
Serendipity in Anthropological Research Oct 26 2019 Serendipity in Anthropological Research
explores the role of fortune and happenstance in anthropology. It conceives of

anthropological research as a lifelong nomadic journey of discovery in which the world yields
an infinite number of unexplored issues and innumerable ways of studying them, each study
producing its own questions and demanding its own methodologies.
Serendipity May 14 2021 Serendipity by Judith McWilliams released on Jun 24, 1986 is
available now for purchase.
Happy Accidents Aug 17 2021 A look at the role of serendipity in major medical and
scientific breakthroughs of the twentieth century explains how chance led to the discovery of
such medical advances as penicillin, chemotherapy drugs, X-rays, Valium, and Viagra
Read Pink Serendipity Dec 29 2019 New York Times bestselling author Carly Phillips presents
the first in a series about a quaint upstate New York town where love, fate, and fortune are
intertwined… Faith Harrington was the classic girl of privilege—until her father was
convicted of running a Ponzi scheme and then her marriage crashed and burned. Now Faith is
back in her hometown, hoping for a fresh start. But her father’s betrayal has rocked
Serendipity—and not everyone is ready to welcome her with open arms. Then she runs into her
teenage crush—the dark, brooding Ethan Barron. Ethan, no stranger to scandal himself, never
imagined he’d own the mansion on the hill, much less ever again come face-to-face with
Faith—the princess he once kissed senseless. The chance meeting reignites the electric charge
between them. Still, when Ethan hires her to redecorate what was once her childhood home,
Faith is sure that getting involved with the town’s notorious bad boy will lead only to
trouble. But her heart has other ideas. And so do the townspeople of Serendipity…
Serendipity Apr 12 2021
Serendipity, Luck and Wisdom in Research Aug 24 2019 "I've known the author circa fifty
years; then, a young broad-based scientist with a good sense of humor; now, a broader-based
scientist with a great sense of humor. Who better to develop an obsession with an unfunny,
tantalizing, and unquantifiable topic like serendipity and produce a gem of a book analyzing
its vital importance in the past and its great need in the future?" -James A. Young, chemist
"Surprise! I didn't see that coming! P. J. Hannan has ably documented the major role of
fortuitous findings in scientific progress." -Clifford M. Gordon, physicist "Hannan writes
the story of serendipity in research where scientific egos, luck, and the'Hand of God' clash
for credit." -Michael A. Champ, marine scientist What good might come out of a graduate
student's carelessness in dropping a vial of a valuable platinum solution on the laboratory
floor? Is it reasonable to think that many Nobel Prizes stemmed, at least in part, on
serendipitous circumstances? These and many other situations are described in this
illuminating book that will be enjoyed by all who like a good story.
Serendipity Feb 20 2022 By definition, serendipity implies accidental fortuity. But what if
those events that seem to be random, spontaneous, and out of our control could be harnessed
and used to improve our lives? What if coming across this book right now, wherever you are,
is an act of serendipity? Dr. Neil Farber uses powerful examples of serendipity from history
and his own life to show you the skills you need to prepare for, recognize, and ultimately
take advantage of everyday unexpected occurrences. He teaches readers to: - Practice
mindfulness to illuminate the real possibility of serendipity - Hone observational skills to
recognize serendipity even its subtlest forms - Bring a serendipitous event to a fortuitous
conclusion (and recognize when that's not possible) There's a misconception that serendipity
only brings fame and fortune to a few lucky individuals. And while monumental results are
rare, unexpected events are happening to all of us with a great degree of frequency. Unless
we cultivate these skills, the gentle nudges of potential serendipitous events, big and
small, will pass us by completely. This is your moment of serendipity. Capture it.
Prune Nourry Jan 10 2021 This is the first retrospective on French-born, New York-based
artist Prune Nourry (born 1985), who uses sculpture, installation, performance and video,
while also collaborating with researchers and scientists, to address bioethical issues such
as gender selection, artificial procreation and genetic engineering. Her critically acclaimed
triptych on gender selection started in India with the projects Holy Daughters (2009) and
Holy River (2011). The third part, Terracotta Daughters, a life-size army Prune made in
Xi'an, China, traveled the world in 2014 before being buried in 2015 as a contemporary
archaeological site. This volume surveys ten years of work, with essays by the psychoanalyst
François Ansermet, Sophie Makariou, director of the Musée national des arts asiatiques
Guimet, the artist Orlan, Tatyana Franck, director of the Musée de l'Élysée, the artist
Clifford Ross and the Indian sociologist Ravinder Kaur.
Serendipity May 26 2022 Love is in the air in Serendipity, a collection of stories inspired
by romantic tropes and edited by #1 New York Times bestselling author Marissa Meyer. The
secret admirer. The fake relationship. The matchmaker. From stories of first love, unrequited

love, love that surprises, love that’s been there all along, 10 of the brightest and awardwinning authors writing YA have taken on some of your favorite romantic tropes, embracing
them and turning them on their heads. Readers will fall for this collection of stories that
celebrate love at its most humorous, inclusive, heart-expanding, and serendipitous.
Contributors include Elise Bryant, Elizabeth Eulberg, Leah Johnson, Anna-Marie McLemore,
Marissa Meyer, Sandhya Menon, Julie Murphy, Caleb Roehrig, Sarah Winifred Searle, and Abigail
Hing Wen.
Connecting with Coincidence May 02 2020 We've all experienced or heard of surprising events
and unexplainable coincidences—money that seems to come from nowhere, a spontaneous idea that
turns into a life-changing solution, meeting our soulmate on a flight we weren't supposed to
take, or families being reunited by "accident" after years of separation. Often these
coincidences are explained as being controlled by a higher power or pure chance. But for the
first time since Carl Jung's work, comes bold new research that explains scientifically how
we can identify, understand, and perhaps even control the frequency of coincidences in our
everyday lives. Bernard Beitman, a leading expert on Coincidence Studies, proposes a greater
personal responsibility which depends partly upon newly discovered "grid cells" located in
the brain, near the hippocampus. But neuroscience cannot complete the entire puzzle, and in
this fascinating guide, Beitman provides the missing piece. From analyzing true stories of
synchronicity from around the globe and throughout history, he shares key personality
characteristics and situational factors that contribute to the occurrence of meaningful
coincidences in our lives. Where other books on coincidences tend to be theoretical,
inspirational, or story collections only, Beitman's book is the first to provide a scientific
understanding and practical ways in which readers can use them in their own lives. He
reveals: How to activate your observing self so you don't miss synchronistic moments How
serendipity can offer insights into solving problems or making difficult decisions Why stress
activates meaningful coincidences Which states of mind impede our ability to experience
synchronicity How to interpret the meaning of a coincidence Why being attuned to coincidences
is a learned skill—and how to hone your sensitivity.
Sweet Serendipity Sapphire Edition Jul 24 2019 Before Dominique Ansel's cronuts, before
Magnolia Bakery cupcakes, before Ladurée macarons, there was Serendipity's Frrrozen Hot
Chocolate. This new edition of the bestselling Serendipity cookbook, celebrating the New York
City landmark's 65th anniversary with a new cover and an all-new foreword by immortal diva
and Serendipity 3 super-fan Cher, will appeal to all those who follow these and other similar
sweetshops so fanatically. Sweet Serendipity, the smash-hit cookbook from Manhattan's most
famous ice cream parlor, Serendipity 3, returns with an all-new cover and jacket in
celebration of its historic 65th anniversary. The over-the-top recipes, madcap styling,
towering sundaes, and irresistible joie de vivre have only gotten better with time! Academy
Award- and Grammy Award-winning superstar Cher has contributed an all-new foreword to share
her devotion to Serendipity III and its iconic Frrrrrozen Hot Chocolate with the next
generation of Serendipity fans.
Erasmus Darwin Jun 22 2019 A tour of the late eighteenth century English Enlightenment in
the company of Erasmus Darwin, grandfather of Charles, who (aside from his poetry and other
scientific endeavours) was expounding theories of evolution years before the birth of his
more famous grandson.
Serendipity Nov 19 2021
Researching Serendipity in Digital Information Environments Feb 08 2021 Chance, luck, and
good fortune are the usual go-to descriptors of serendipity, a phenomenon aptly often coupled
with famous anecdotes of accidental discoveries in engineering and science in modern history
such as penicillin, Teflon, and Post-it notes. Serendipity, however, is evident in many
fields of research, in organizations, in everyday life—and there is more to it than luck
implies. While the phenomenon is strongly associated with in person interactions with people,
places, and things, most attention of late has focused on its preservation and facilitation
within digital information environments. Serendipity's association with unexpected, positive
user experiences and outcomes has spurred an interest in understanding both how current
digital information environments support serendipity and how novel approaches may be
developed to facilitate it. Research has sought to understand serendipity, how it is
manifested in people's personality traits and behaviors, how it may be facilitated in digital
information environments such as mobile applications, and its impacts on an individual, an
organizational, and a wider level. Because serendipity is expressed and understood in
different ways in different contexts, multiple methods have been used to study the phenomenon
and evaluate digital information environments that may support it. This volume brings

together different disciplinary perspectives and examines the motivations for studying
serendipity, the various ways in which serendipity has been approached in the research,
methodological approaches to build theory, and how it may be facilitated. Finally, a roadmap
for serendipity research is drawn by integrating key points from this volume to produce a
framework for the examination of serendipity in digital information environments.
Serendipity Sep 29 2022 Serendipity is a fascinating but elusive concept, and one which has
been surprisingly influential in many areas of human discovery. The essays in this volume
provide insightful and entertaining accounts of the relationship between serendipity and
knowledge by some of the most eminent thinkers of this generation.
In Defence of Serendipity Mar 24 2022 In Defence of Serendipity is a lively and buccaneering
work of investigative philosophy, treating the origins of “serendipity, accident and
sagacity”, both as riddles and philosophical concepts that can be put to a future political
use. Taking in Aristotle, LSD, Tony Blair and techno-mysticism, Olma challenges the
prevailing faith in the benevolence of digital technology and the illegitimate equation of
innovation and entrepreneurship, arguing instead that we must take responsibility for the
care of society’s digital infrastructure, and prevent its degeneration into an apparatus of
marketing and finance. For although there is nothing wrong with marketing and finance per se,
if they alone lead technological development, free of any discretionary political
interference, the freedom to be exploited will be as much a part of the future as our ability
to intervene freely in our lives, will be a thing of the past.
Serendipity Sep 05 2020 In this beautiful novel, New York Times bestselling author Fern
Michaels follows the transformation of a heartbroken girl into a proud, sophisticated woman
who stands at a turning point facing a magnificent destiny. SERENDIPITY Six years ago, Jory
Ryan fled Philadelphia after a brief, tragic marriage to wealthy Ross Landers. Now Jory has
come home to make peace with the past. With the unexpected jolt of a brief summer storm, Jory
falls for Ross’s best friend—and becomes entangled with the Landers family and the business
she ran away from. Suddenly Jory finds herself at the helm of an empire, confronted with
changes and choices she never dreamed possible, and ready to meet a future ripe with the
promise of lasting love.
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